
 

 

 

Parents/Students: 

Memo:  7th Grade Supply List 

 

*** PLEASE DO NOT PURCHASE BINDERS OR SPIRAL NOTEBOOKS  

UNTIL YOU RECEIVE SPECIFIC SUPPLIES PER EACH TEACHER THAT YOUR STUDENT 

HAS.  Your child will receive a syllabus from each teacher they have that lists the main 

folder/binder that is specified for use in that classroom. 

 

Here is a general supply list that you can go ahead and purchase prior to the first week of 

school.  These items will be utilized in all classrooms. 

● Pencils (mechanical is preferred, but if purchasing wooden pencils, please purchase a 

personal pencil sharpener if you are able to.) 

● Small pack of Pens (black or blue) 

● Glue Sticks 

● Post-it notes 

● Pack of dry erase markers 

● Loose leaf paper (college ruled or wide ruled is acceptable) 

● Index Cards 

● Colored Pencils 

● Pack of markers 

● Pencil pouch 

● Cap Erasers 

 

The following are wish list items for classrooms that may be donated if you feel led to do so: 

-Clorox Wipes 

-Hand Sanitizer 

-Dry Erase Markers 

-Notebook Paper 

-Pencils 

-Cap Erasers 

-Ziplock Bags 

-Markers 

-Colored Pencils 

-Glue Sticks 

-Construction Paper 

-Post-its 

-Paper clips, staples, tape 

-Student scissors 

Thank you! 

7th Grade Team 

 


